Future engineers
attend innovation
summit in California

Engineering students (from
left) Chidubem Dimukeje

and Serge Bangamwaho are
representing UMES this
weekend at the United |
Negro College Fund’s 5th 4
annual HBCU Innovation
Summit in California.
Scholars were selected
based on their GPAs,
personal statements,
internships, computer
science skills and

willingness to be change
agents to align computer
science curriculum with

6) industry workforce needs
-4 and demands.
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